
 

 
 

15 March 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Re: Free School Meals Vouchers 
  
Due to continuing strike action, the school is closed today and tomorrow, and free 
school meals vouchers have been issued to all those in receipt of FSM.  You will 
receive £3.50 per day per child to support with food costs.  
 
The vouchers can be used at the following retailers: ASDA, Aldi, B&M, Farmfoods, 
Iceland, M&S, Morrisons, Sainsbury's, Tesco and Waitrose. 
 
These vouchers were distributed via “e-vouchers”, yesterday.  Parents may have 
already used this system successfully with previous holidays and strike action but 
should you encounter any issues a helpful guide can be found here: 
https://help.evouchers.com/hc/en-gb  
 
In addition to this the vouchers for the Easter break are scheduled to go out in the last 
week of March. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Fernandez-Grandon 
Lead Practitioner and Pupil Premium Coordinator 
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